
NASHUA ATHLETICS 
 Nashua North 

Dante Laurendi - Coordinator 
Karen Burnett - Assistant 

603-966-2950 

Lisa Gingras 
Director of Athletics & Wellness 

gingrasL@nashua.edu 

Nashua South 
Nate Mazerolle - Coordinator 

Ashley Payette - Assistant 
603-966-1490 

 

 

Elm Street Middle School  
John Lysik - Coordinator 

603-966-3900 

Fairgrounds Middle School  
Samantha Little - Coordinator 

603-966-3990 

Pennichuck Middle School  
Michaela McMenamin - Coordinator 

603-966-4140 

 

 
August 20, 2020 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
At last night’s meeting, the Board of Education voted to approve all recognized sports for this fall at the middle 
and high school level.  We have been planning and preparing for this decision, but there is much that needs to 
be done prior to the start of fall sports on Tuesday, September 8, 2020.  That will be the first date for tryouts or 
for practices in non-cut sports.  Games and competitions will September 21st.  I apologize in advance for the 
length of this message, but there is a lot of information that I need to share with families of our student-
athletes. 
 
Registration through FamilyID 

• All students must be registered through the online process.  Please go to the Registration tab on your 
school’s athletic website to register. 

www.ElmStreetAthletics.com 
www.FairgroundsAthletics.com 
www.PennichuckAthletics.com  

• Please be sure to register prior to September 8th so that your student can be cleared through the 
remaining eligibility steps. 

• If you have a physical which needs to be submitted, you can mail it to me at  
Lisa Gingras 
Nashua South Athletics 
36 Riverside Street 
Nashua NH 03062 

 
Preseason information and expectations 

• Within the next few days, you will receive another email with a video and Google form sign off. 

• This video will introduce you to the Athletic Department staff and provide important information about 
middle school sports. 

• The Google form will be used to collect additional information from each participant, including COVID 
precautions and additional agreements that have been implemented after the initial fall online 
registration opened.  I apologize for this additional step but it is necessary to review the precautions 
being implemented. 

• This video and sign off will be MANDATORY for all participants prior to participation. 
 
Program specific information 

• Coaches will be contacting students and families that have registered for fall sports with information 
about the season. 

• Specific dates, times, and locations for tryouts and practices will be provided directly from coaches. 

• If you have any questions that are program and sport-specific, please contact the head coach directly 
(contact information is below). 
 
 

http://www.elmstreetathletics.com/
http://www.fairgroundsathletics.com/
http://www.pennichuckathletics.com/


 

 

As you can see below there are still several coaching positions available.  I will be working hard over the next 
few weeks to get these filled.  If you or someone you know is interested and available, please visit 

https://www.applitrack.com/nashuasd/onlineapp/default.aspx?Category=Athletics to apply. 
 
Elm Street Coach Contact info 

ATHLETIC COORDINATOR John Lysik lysikj@nashua.edu 

Boys Cross Country Mark Flaherty flahertym@nashua.edu 

Girls Cross Country John Lysik  

Boys Soccer OPEN  

Girls Soccer OPEN  

Volleyball Cassandra Desfosses desfossesc@nashua.edu 

 
Fairgrounds Coach Contact info 

ATHLETIC COORDINATOR Samantha Little littles@nashua.edu 

Boys Cross Country Justin Patronick EmandJus@msn.com 

Girls Cross Country Judy Boire judyboire@aol.com  

Boys Soccer OPEN  

Girls Soccer Emily Edwards edwardse@nashua.edu 

Volleyball OPEN  

 
Pennichuck Coach Contact info 

ATHLETIC COORDINATOR Michaela McMenamin mcmenaminm@nashua.edu 

Boys Cross Country OPEN  

Girls Cross Country Kate Hasychak hasychakk@nashua.edu 

Boys Soccer Robert Olliveirra pennichuckboyssoccer@yahoo.com  

Girls Soccer Jonathan Bozek jbozek@vetit.vet  

Volleyball Sue Rafferty smraff@aol.com  

 
Field Hockey Coach Contact info (one coach for all 3 schools) 

Field Hockey Amy Keene keenea@nashua.edu 

 
Be on the lookout for the video and Google form sign off that will be sent within the next few days.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Athletic Coordinator at the school (contact info 
above) or 

Ashley Payette   Administrative Assistant payettea@nashua.edu 
Lisa Gingras   Athletic Director   gingrasL@nashua.edu  

 
Thank you.  We look forward to seeing you this fall on the fields, court, and course.  Stay well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Gingras 
Director of Athletics & Wellness 
Nashua School District 
 

https://www.applitrack.com/nashuasd/onlineapp/default.aspx?Category=Athletics
mailto:lysikj@nashua.edu
mailto:flahertym@nashua.edu
mailto:littles@nashua.edu
mailto:EmandJus@msn.com
mailto:judyboire@aol.com
mailto:edwardse@nashua.edu
mailto:mcmenaminm@nashua.edu
mailto:hasychakk@nashua.edu
mailto:pennichuckboyssoccer@yahoo.com
mailto:jbozek@vetit.vet
mailto:smraff@aol.com
mailto:payettea@nashua.edu
mailto:gingrasL@nashua.edu

